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01/12/2022  19:32:562022/4865/P OBJ T W Cohen The properties on the north side of Chesterford Gardens have a distinctive sloping wall which has been 

adhered to in most cases. The developers of No 1 Chesterford Gardens have failed to take account of this 

fact. This planning application needs to take cognissance of the visual integrity of the sloping wall along 

Chesterford Gdns. 

Previous planning decision have upheld the need to retain the visual aspect and integrity of the sloping walls. 

There is no rational case to allow failure to abide by the historic perspective of the walls.

I, therefore, trust that the Committe will reject this application and enforce the requirement that the walls be 

rebuilt in line with the existing design along Chesterford Gdns north side, and in accord with earlier Planning 

decisions.
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